LEGAL NOTICE
TWO SEWER PUMP STATION REPLACEMENT CONTRACT 2018-08

The Wakefield DPW invites sealed bids for Two Sewer Pump Station
Replacement Contract 2018-08. Bids will be received at the DPW, 1 Lafayette
Street, until 10:00AM Wednesday, March 14, 2018, at which time bids will be
publicly opened and read aloud. This Contract includes the complete replace-
ment of one sewage pump station on Bay State Road and the rehabilitation of
one existing submersible sewage pump station on Findlay Street, including
new pumps, instrumentation, controls and appurtenant work associated
therewith in the Town of Wakefield, MA. Contract Documents may be
obtained at BETA Group, Inc., 315 Norwood Park South, Norwood, MA
Wednesday, February 28 at 10:00am, 2018. 2-28-2018 WI




